
NHSRCL(ST)/MA/AD/04/Office Space /007.2/ 
dated 3nd August 2018 

 
With reference to our tender notice no. NHSRCL(ST)/MA/ADM/04/Office 
space/1/2018, uploaded on website on 7th July 2018 and published in 
newspaper on 18th July 2018 for providing of office space on lease basis in 
Surat, please note that the tender stands cancelled. 
 
 

Sd/- 
Amiyansu Das 

CPM/NHSRCL/Surat	


